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Welcome to the new school year at Academic Leadership Charter
School! We are filled with excitement as we embark on this fresh
academic journey with our amazing kindergarten, first, and
second-grade students. The beginnings of fall bring a beautiful
energy to our classrooms, and it’s been wonderful to see our
youngest learners adapting to school life with the help of our
dedicated teachers and staff.
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In these first few weeks, students have been learning to make new friends, work
together, and play in ways that nurture both creativity and learning. In 2nd
grade math  they’ve been enjoying some “munchie math,” using fun food
manipulatives to bring numbers to life, making learning both engaging and
delicious!

In art class, we kicked off the year by working on an exciting collaborative
project inspired by the artist Kandinsky. Each student contributed their own
painted concentric circle, which we combined to create one large, colorful
masterpiece that now brightens up our hallway. The students have also been
anticipating the arrival of fall colors in art projects, letting the coming beauty
of autumn inspire their creativity.

There’s so much more to look forward to, and we can’t wait to see the incredible
growth and achievements that lie ahead this year. A special thank you to all of
our parents and families for your continued support in making the first month
of school such a success.


